
 

 

Tuesday 15th November 2022 

 

School Panto visit 

 

Dear Parents, 

The school will be making our annual trip to the Marlowe Theatre on Thursday 8th December to see 

Sleeping Beauty.  This is a whole school trip, so everyone will be going.   

The cost of the trip has been heavily subsidised by the school, but we are asking for a contribution of 

£15 per child, which can be made via Parentmail.  

As this is a whole school trip, we ask that all children bring in a packed lunch on this day which they 

will eat as soon as we return to school at approximately 1.30pm.  

This year the Friends of Green Park will be providing a small snack box for each child.  We are very 

grateful to them for this. 

On the day, the coaches will be leaving the school at 9.00 am promptly, so please don’t be late and 

avoid parking near to the school. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Mr Hawkins 

Head Teacher 


